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33 St Crispins Close (our next door neighbour) is a terraced property in the middle of a run of  

7 identical homes. We strongly feel the addition of a brick porch will significantly alter the 

uniformity, look and feel (possibly value) of our row of terraces. They have not changed in 

appearance since they were built in 1984.

The porch infill will be built directly on to my wall and will certainly affect the look of my 

property in particular and I will certainly withhold consent to do that.

This wall currently houses our kitchen extractor vent and would be covered over by the 

proposed porch roof, making it hidden, therefore needing it to be vented up through this roof 

(not drawn on there proposed plans). Access to it would  be prohibitively difficult and costly, 

or possibly impossible if the property changed ownership.

On these grounds we object to this part of the proposed plans.
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